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August 7, 2019 

Delivered by Email, RESS & Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
2020 to 2022 Transmission Rates Application (EB-2019-0082)  
Technical Conference (August 12, 2019 and August 13, 2019) Topic Areas 

We are counsel to the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) in respect of the above 
noted matter.  Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, APPrO intends to focus its inquiry at the 
Technical Conference on the following: 

I1 – Cost Allocation to Uniform Transmission Rate Pools 

I2 – Rates for Export Transmission Service

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Original signed by Flora Ho  

Flora Ho 

cc: Applicant and Intervenors of record in EB-2019-0082 
Dave Butters, APPrO  
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